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Dear Families,
As we embark on another exciting academic year, I am thrilled to share with you the

wonderful start our children have made this week with their learning. It has been heart
warming to witness the enthusiasm and energy our students have brought to their new

topics, and this week they have demonstrated they are ready to embrace new challenges,
learn, and grow.

Beyond academic achievements, our children have shown exceptional character. They have
displayed kindness, empathy, and respect towards one another, creating a warm and

inclusive atmosphere in our school community. I am proud of how they have taken our new
school values and embodied them in their daily interactions.

I want to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to our new families. Children new to
Nursery and Reception had a wonderful start to their educational journey. It was clear to see

the excellent preparation made by parents and carers to ensure their child’s first day at
school was both successful and memorable.  

A couple of reminders for next week:
• Year group parent meetings Yrs. 1-5 9.00-9.30am 
• Year 6 Early Morning Revision Club 8.30am Mon-Fri

• Early Morning phonics 8.30am Yr1 Mon-Wed, Yr2 Thurs-Fri
Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Ferla and the Peareswood Team
 

Mrs C Ferla 
Head Teacher
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http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
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Upcoming Events

ELSIE

Please come along and meet your child’s
class teacher.

18th-22nd September
Year Group Meetings

18th-22nd September
Year 6 Early Morning Revision Club

18th-20th September
Year 1 Early Morning Phonics

21st-22nd September
Year 2 Early Moring Phonics

  

Elsie has
had the

best
summer!
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Nursery AM/PM Reggie/Edward

Lime Mylah

Poplar Roni-Rose

H/Chestnut Kingdavid

Bay Douggie

Bamboo Joe

Box Riley

Cypress Alfie

Ash Jamie

Acacia Olamide

Palm Mason

Holly Iyla-Rae

Myrtle Hallie

Willow Ella

Eucalyptus Ardian

SCHOOL VALUES
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ATTENDANCE

Nursery AM - 92.5%
Poplar - 99.1%
Bay-95.2%
Box-92.5%
Ash - 97.3%
Palm- 97.2%
Holly- 98.2%
Eucalyptus- 95%

Nursery PM- 100%
Lime - 88.4%
H/Chestnut-94.1%
Bamboo - 93.3%
Cypress - 96.4 %
Acacia - 95.4%
Myrtle- 94%
Willow - 93.8%

School Target-96%

Green=met the minimum attendance rate

KS2- We are proud of our Year 3 children who have been going upstairs to their new classrooms this week, showing safety
on the stairs and when walking around school. 

KS1- Our Year 1 and 2 children have been working really hard on their phonics this week since coming back to school. We
have started learning in our new focus groups and have been excited to share the sounds we have been looking at. 

Ready

We are...

SafeRespectful

Current Attendance - 95.13 %

EYFS- We are so proud of our Nursery and Reception children who started coming in for the full day this week. They have
begun to understand their school routines and explore their classrooms. Well done EYFS!

This free
online safety
guide looks

at the
benefits of

setting
boundaries

around video
gaming to
help young

people learn
healthy
online
habits.

This terms value is Pride-


